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Reporting as of September 30, 2012
Service hours

Since the beginning of the calendar year, NDSA Member representatives have contributed a total of 5,415 service hours, and 2,954 hours in the third quarter alone. The value of the year-to-date work is an in-kind contribution of nearly 3 FTE (8 hours per work day and 240 work days per year). In Q3, this includes:

· baseline of 1,197 hours (133 Members * 9 hours each),

· Coordinating Committee meeting (15 hours),

· Membership participation in Digital Preservation 2012 (1,536 hours), and

· work above and beyond the base and meetings (206 hours).

Trends

The Working Groups efforts have maintained the status quo over the summer and early quarter, although some new activity is trending and warrant some attention through the end of the year to see what results will come of them. The emerging trends are:

· Outreach WG is looking for ways to get involved the Infrastructure WG, who have been engaged with the Stack Exchange for Digital Preservation since last spring.

· Content WG has re-defined their scope of work to focus on developing case studies and models to share stories that demonstrate the value of digital preservation.

· Infrastructure WG has just started a series of open source software development interviews.
Products

The Best Practices WG created a poster for presentation at iPRES, and won 2nd place for best poster! Special appreciation goes to Andrea Goethals, Jimi Jones, and Meg Phillips.
The Levels of Preservation has been posted for public comment on The Signal, http://blogs.loc.gov/digitalpreservation/2012/09/help-define-levels-for-digital-preservation-request-for-public-comments/
